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This Week… 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics we learnt the digraphs ‘ur, 
ow’ and ‘oi’. We have been practicing our 
spelling and spelt words like ‘turn’ ‘down’ and 
‘join’.  We learnt the tricky words ‘my’ ‘by’ 
and ‘all’. 
 

In maths we have been discussing ‘one more’ 
and ‘one less’.   
 

In our continuous provision we have adapted 
our environment to match our topic this half 
term of ‘On Safari’. We have been creating 
water wash backgrounds for our Henri 
Rousseau inspired artwork. On our funky 
finger table, we’ve been matching the lower 
case lions to the uppercase. In the sand we 
had to sort the animals into farm animals and 
safari animals. This was so much fun! 
 

In yoga we met the yellow bear. The yellow 
bear represents sunshine and strength. We 
had lots of fun learning new poses and talking 
about things that make us strong.  
 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Amelia Jones 
Daffodils: Henry Williams 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Animals Take  
Over 

 

A huge thank you to those who have 
returned the consent form for our Animals 
Take Over experience and those who have 
paid the £3 voluntary contribution. The 

children are super excited and can’t wait to 
experience it! 

Keep an eye on out Twitter page and 
Seesaw for pictures! 

National Story telling week  
 

Next week we will be celebrating National 
Story Telling Week with a selection of 

activities. Parents/Carers are invited to join 
their children in a storytelling session. Please 
return your consent form if you are able to 

attend.  
 

RG: Wednesday 31st 2.45pm 
 

RM: Thursday 1st 2.45pm 


